LGCC Meeting April 10, 2025  (WELCOME BACK SOCIAL)            
WEBSITE: lakegeorgemn.org

WELCOME BACK SOCIAL:  Vice President Birdie Rotramel welcomed everyone.
Board Members Present: Birdie, Tami & Liz  
(Snowbirds Absent: Becky, Vicky & Perry)
Number of Attendees: 24 (Three children and 21 members)

ANNOUNCEMENTS:
2025 LGCC Registration:
The LGCC 2025 Registrations forms were sent out.  PLEASE fill out forms 
and return ASAP, so we can wrap up 2025 registrations. 

Board Member Elections:
At the May meeting FIVE Board Member positions are up for election.
Two year terms are: President and Secretary (Both Becky and Vicky are running again.)
One year terms are: Three Directors (Both Perry and Liz are running again.) 
(Note: Pat’s position is open as he is now on the LGID Board)

[bookmark: _GoBack]We broke with tradition and as a gift to our members the club hosted a delicious NACHO BAR (half beef and half chicken) catered by the Refuge.  The evening was filled with delicious food, everyone visiting, sharing stories and enjoying a wonderful time.
The first loon arrived April 3, followed by a second loon on April 5th.  
Wednesday April 9th Lake George had 134 Pelicans rest on our lake.  Hope you were able to see them.  
Congratulations to our board member Liz and her husband Dan for the arrival of their handsome baby boy Hans.
 





